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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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410-386-2043 
 

61st Board of County Commissioners Swearing-In  
December 4, 2018 3:00 PM 

 
Westminster, MD, Monday, December 3, 2018 - The 61st Carroll County Board of 
Commissioners will be sworn in tomorrow, Tuesday, December 3, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.  The 
ceremony will take place at the County Office Building, 225 N. Center Street, Reagan 
Room (003) in Westminster. The public is welcome to attend. 
 
Commissioner Stephen Wantz, District 1, Commissioner Richard Weaver, District 2, and 
Commissioner Dennis Frazier, District 3 will begin their second terms and Commissioner-
elect C. Eric Bouchat, District 4 and Commissioner-elect Ed Rothstein, COL, Ret., District 5 
will be sworn in for their first term.   
 
The ceremony will be available for viewing on the county meeting portal, YouTube 
channel, and the county Facebook page. In addition, it will be replayed on Comcast 
Channel 24. 
 

### 
 

http://carrollcountymd.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
https://youtu.be/wMEucqBWIEY
https://youtu.be/wMEucqBWIEY
https://www.facebook.com/events/2277882835781217/

